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Message from the Guest Editors

Young people experiencing mental health difficulties o5en
receive treatment and support in their own communities.
This Special Issue focuses on innovation in community-
based care for young people aged 6–29, and on identifying
supportive approaches that foster their success in school,
higher education, employment, and social relationships. Of
particular interest are services focused on youth aged 14–
29 who need support to successfully transition to
adulthood. Additionally, papers can examine ways in which
families obtain support making it possible for young
people to live in their homes or the community while they
develop coping skills and successfully integrate into key
settings. Particularly welcome are papers focusing on
innovative strategies such as peer support for both young
people experiencing mental health challenges and their
family members. Of considerable interest are ways in which
family members manage to care for the young people and
engage in employment. We encourage the submission of
articles examining social and cultural influences on these
processes, and proposing and testing culturally
appropriate supports for youth and family.
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Editor-in-Chief Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Healthcare is an international, scientific, peer-reviewed,
open access journal on health care systems, industry,
technology, policy, and regulation, and is published
semimonthly online by MDPI. Ocular Wellness & Nutrition
Society (OWNS) is affiliated with Healthcare and its
members receive discounts on article processing charges.
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